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Please Read  


Congratulations! You’ve found a BSA geocaching site (intentionally or not). This cache is called [NAME] and has been placed here by Scouts. If you’re wondering what this hidden container is for and what the heck all these things are inside it, let us introduce you to geocaching. 





Geocaching is a global sport where players use GPS units or other navigation devices to find hidden treasure containers, called “caches” or “geocaches.” Players across the world have hidden literally hundreds of thousands of caches for others to find.





If you found this cache by accident, you’re welcome to join us! We only ask that you respect these basic rules:


Do not move or vandalize the container. The fun of the sport is for players to find these containers and share your thoughts with others that find it. 


If you take something from the cache, leave something behind. If you wish, go ahead and take something. But please leave something of your own in its place for others to find, so the game can continue on.


Write in our online log. Visit www.geocaching.com and write about your experience in our log. You’ll need the cache ID number [INSERT NUMBER], so write it down. If you’re a Scouting alum, be sure to tell us about your time with Scouting. You can also visit www.BSAalumni.org to reconnect.  





If this container needs to be removed for any reason, please contact bsagetinthegame@gmail.com. We apologize for any inconvenience. 





Learn more about Scouting and how you can be part of our 100th Anniversary Celebration at Scouting.org.
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